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Regular Meeting  

April 3, 2017 
 

Engineering Conference Room – Simsbury Town Hall   
5:30pm 

  
Meeting Minutes  

  
Attendees:  Melissa Appleby, Rick Bazzano, Harald Bender, Jason Casey, Tom Cooke, 
Larry DiSciacca, Mike Doyle, Mark Orenstein, John Jahne, Bill Rucci 

 

The meeting was called to order at 5:32 by Mike Doyle. 
 
The minutes of the March 6, 2017 were adopted as submitted. 
  
Discussions: 

● Blum Shapiro report: The group prioritized the Action Item list (170207 Planning 
Document-LD.docx) created by Mr. Doyle, Mr. Cooke, and Mr. DiSciacca.  

 
● Acceptable Use Policy: A discussion about a new acceptable usage policy 

resulted in the creation of a sub-group comprised of Rick Bazzano, Bill Rucci, 
John Jahne, and Mike Doyle.  The sub-group is tasked with creating a draft 
policy to present to the Task force for consideration at the May 1, 2017 meeting. 

 
● Wifi at expanded senior center: Mark Orenstein requested that the Task Force 

consider drafting a letter regarding the inclusion of public wifi access in future 
town construction projects.  Mark is drafting a letter for the task force to review at 
our meeting on May 1, 2017 

 
Mr. DiSciacca made a motion to adjourn.  Mr. Rucci seconded the motion which passed 
unanimously. The meeting adjourned at 6:22 pm. 


